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LAST WEEK’S RECORD 

Bible School                            94 

Worship Service                 126 

Sunday Evening                             67 

Wednesday Evening                               70 

Contribution__________________________$3,914.24 

SERVING THE CONGREGATION 

September 11, 2016 

Announcements:                                Bob Stephens 

Scripture Reader:                 Dwyane Dennis 

Opening Prayer:                        Dale Beard 

Song Director:                             Craig McKnight 

Sermon:                           Jimmy Hyde  

Closing Prayer:                                   Ken Whittington 

SERVING AT THE LORD’S TABLE 

NORTH         SOUTH          

Keith Lawrence                                               Jim Cross 

Justin Dean                                    Chris Nipper 

AT THE BACK OF AUDITORIUM 

Don Hair                                   Brian Nipper 

USHERS 

Steve Kelly                                Carl Weeks 

GREETERS 

Foyer:                                 Steve & Mary Kelly 

Elevator:                               Carl & Yuvonda Weeks 

NURSERY ATTENDANT 

Angie Gober 

ASSISTING OUTSIDE ELEVATOR DOOR 

Henry Arthur 

PROJECTION & AUDIO CONTROL 

Mark Michener                          Michael Michener 

EVENING WORSHIP 

Opening Prayer:                         Jim Walling 

Song Director:                 Craig McKnight 

Scripture Reader:                     Austin Beard 

Sermon:                       Jimmy Hyde  

Closing Prayer:                         Paul Harris 

SERVING AT THE LORD’S TABLE 

NORTH    SOUTH 

Eric Park                                  Nathan Kelly 

VOLUNTEER CLEANING THIS WEEK: Team #4 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT SERVICE 

September 14, 2016 

Song Director:                 Craig McKnight 

Devotional:                       Jimmy Hyde 

VAN DRIVER 

Tracy Gettle 

If you are unable to serve this week, please notify 

FRANK ROMBERG 405-481-6500 
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Tenth and Bell—P.O. Box 1228—Shawnee, OK 74802-1228 

Office: 405-273-3065  Fax: 405-275-7720 

Email: tenthandbell@sbcglobal.net   Website: shawneecentralcofc.org 

MINISTERS: 

Jimmy Hyde 

Nathan Kelly 

ELDERS: 

Dennis Brodersen 

Paul Harris 

Steve Kelly 

Bob Perry 

Bob Stephens 

DEACONS: 

Dale Beard 

Jim Cross 

Joe Curtis 

Tracy Gettle 

Keith Lawrence 

Craig McKnight 

Michael Michener 

Scott Perry 

Frank Romberg 

Ron Taffe 

SECRETARY: 

Michelle McKnight 
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MISSIONS: 

Carpenter Place 

Germany 

Haiti Children’s Home 

Hope Harbor Children’s Home 

Liflyfield Christian & Adoption 

Nicaragua 

Philippines 

Search 

Southern Africa Bible College 

Tipton Home       

Westview Boys Home        



CONTINUING PRAYER CONCERNS 

Kyrian Anderson (young friend of the Hyde's with          

Leukemia), Chad Beard, Carol Brodersen,  Nancy Burlison, 

Betty Caldwell (sister of Linda Carpenter), Harold      

Carothers, Blake Carter (great grandson of Sue Merritt), 

Sherri Collins, Norma Cowden, Thelma Divine, Babe Doyle, 

Fredith Hanifan, Leslie Hawkins (mother of Amber Curtis), 

John Johnston, Larry Kelly, Aubrey McNutt, Thearlene 

Morris, Andy Peerson (brother to Royce Peerson), Sue 

Riedel, Katie Carter Rose (niece of Denise Beard), Rhetta 

Smith, Pam Snider (daughter of Dennis & Carol 

Brodersen), Dorothy Strickland, John Sullivan, Howard 

Vanlandingham, Emma White, Iva Williams (mother of 

Cathy Rose) and Selene Williams (daughter of Craig & 

Michelle McKnight).  

All these members and friends have continuing health 

concerns or other  special circumstances.  

They appreciate your interest and prayers. 

PRAYER CONCERNS 

James Reeves is scheduled to have  
heart stints put in this Friday, September 
9th at the Oklahoma Heart Hospital, 
South Campus. We pray that all goes well. 
Barry Lawrence, uncle of Keith Lawrence, spent some 
time in the hospital last week in serious condition.  
Although he stopped breathing at one point and went 
into a coma, he is now awake but still under sedation. 
The doctors will continue with testing. Keep this family 
in your prayers. 
Joe Akins’ brother-in-law, Joe Curtis, is doing much 
better. If his improvement continues, he will soon be 
transferred to a rehabilitation center. Please continue 
to pray for both of them as he recovers. 
Don Mack has requested prayers for his mother,  
Glenda Mack. Her heart, lungs and kidneys are      
failing.  We pray for God’s comfort for this family. 
We remember Ryan and Marissa Parman in the loss of 
their premature baby. They ask that we pray for    
guidance, understanding and healing. 

FAMILY NEWS 

 

Don’t you love the end of summer and the beginning 

of fall. After such a hot summer it makes us deeply   

appreciate God’s blessings of cooler weather. Let’s 

continue to pray for all those who are on our sick list as 

well as those struggling spiritually. There are many  

opportunities to serve and connect with our church 

family. I want to encourage you to be a part of every 

activity you can. I realize we can’t make every activity, 

but take advantage of all that you can. Remember all 

of our new brothers and sisters in Christ. Seek them 

out and get to know them better. Their pictures are 

still up in the foyer. May God help us be the church 

that He has called us to be in Christ.  

Remembering 9/11 

This Sunday will be the 15th anniversary for the attack 

on September 11th. This was a terrible day where 

many people lost their lives and many lives changed 

forever. What lessons, as a country, did we learn from 

that destructive day and what have we forgotten. I  

always think of Psalm 23 in light of the attack.  

“Even though I walk through the valley of the shadow 

of death, I will fear no evil, for you are with me; 

your rod and your staff, they comfort me.  

You prepare a table before me in the presence of my 

enemies. You anoint my head with oil; 

my cup overflows.” Psalm 23:4-5 NIV 

 

Let’s come together this Lord’s day to search God’s 

Word for answers to life’s challenging times. See you 

Sunday. 

Your brother 

Jimmy Hyde  
 

A Powerful Passage  

“From one man he made every nation of men, that 

they should inhabit the whole earth; and he deter-

mined the times set for them and the exact places 

where they should live. God did this so that men 

would seek him and perhaps reach out for him and 

find him, though he is not far from each one of us. 

Acts 17:26-28 NIV 

LOOKING AHEAD 

SEPTEMBER 14—Ladies Bible Class Resumes 

SEPTEMBER 18—Dinner & Devo @ Michener’s 

SEPTEMBER 25—Sip & See for Henry Boyd Stephens 

OCTOBER 2—Potluck & Singing 

OCTOBER 2—4—OC Lectureship 

TIPTON HOME 

Our September collection for the  
Tipton Home will be Q-tip Cotton 
Swabs. Please place them in the  
barrel in the foyer.  Thank you. 

“Remembering without ceasing your work of 

faith, and labour of love, and patience of hope 

in our Lord Jesus Christ.” 

1 Thessalonians 1:2,3 

LADIES BIBLE CLASS 
 
Our Ladies Bible Class will resume 
on Wednesday, September 14th 
at 10:30 AM in the fellowship 
room. We will enjoy a salad lunch-
eon following class. The book that 

Linda Carpenter will lead us in study this year is  
Providence: The Silent Sovereignty of God, by Cecil 
May, Jr. You can get your book before class  begins 
from Michelle. We encourage all of the ladies to bring 
a salad and join us in this time of study and fellowship. 

HAPPINESS 

 

A program of self-improvement is the first step in  

acquiring happiness. Undoubtedly people are born 

with different dispositions affecting their cheerfulness 

or gloom. Also, the early influences of life tell upon 

us. Some parents surround their children with an   

environment of unrest and tension, bitterness and 

discontent. Others make for them an atmosphere of 

freedom and relaxation, love and joy. Unquestion-

ably, in spite of birth or rearing, the most deep-seated 

tendency to anxiety and gloom can be overcome and 

replaced with peace and happiness. It takes decision. 

It takes resolution. It takes courage. It takes                 

persistence. But it can be done. 

  - Leroy Brownlow, Flowers For You 

 

άI can do all things through Christ 

which  

stengtheneth me.έ 

Philippians 4:13 

YOUTH NEWS 
 
By NATHAN KELLY 
We have a dinner and devo coming up in about a 
week. If I remember correctly, I believe the           
Michener’s are signed up to host. Just another great 
opportunity for us, and now that the kids have moved 
up, we will have a couple of new faces to join us. 
That’s exciting! 
  
I drive by an elementary school every day to and from 
work. Last week, their marquee said “Well done is 
better than well said.” The phrase “well done” is one 
that stands out to me. It’s what the master told his 
servants in The Parable of the Ten Minas. “Well done, 
thy good and faithful servant.” He doesn’t say “well 
said.” It wasn’t just their words that they showed 
their master, but the results of their action. We hear 
this phrase a lot in prayer too, because one day we 
long to hear our master say them. We would be      
disappointed if we heard “well said” instead. It would 
show that we were lacking in something. Actions 
speak louder than words, and our Master has called 
us to action, not to just words alone.  

NEW BABY 

We rejoice with former member Kari 

Canard, in the birth of her first new 

grandbaby. Liam Canard was born to 

Kari’s eldest son Aaron. 


